
          

 Parents Evening—Monday 18th March and Tuesday 19th March. 

 Bingo Night—Friday 22nd March  

 PTFA Meeting—Tuesday 14th May 

Thank you to the parents and carers who helped to raise a massive £92.59 at Year 3’s cake sale 

last week.  

Elton Community Centre are having a HAF Holiday club over the Easter break. Please see flyer 

below for more details

Roll up, roll up!! Bingo Night is on Friday 22nd March. Please email eltonptfa@gmail.com to  

reserve your places. Tickets are £3 per adult and child places are £2* (Reception and under go 

free). For more information, see leaflet on page 2 of this newsletter.  

There’s new girls football session starting Sunday 24th March. Please see flyer below for more 

details 
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Friday 15th March 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

This week’s winning team for Attendance is Year 3 with 97% Well done Year 3. 

The national average is 96% 

On Wednesday 27th March, there will be a menu change. It will be Hot Crispy Chicken Wrap or         

3 Cheese Pasta instead of Roast Gammon. On Thursday 28th  March, there will be Fish and Chips 

instead of BBQ Chicken.  

There’s free Street Cricket Sessions on at Ellesmere Port Catholic High School. Please see flyer 

below for more details. 

  -  Keelan, Heidi 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAMS ARE BEESTON AND DEE . CHILDREN IN THESE TEAMS CAN 

WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 22nd MARCH. 

            STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

W/C Monday 18th March is Menu 1 

Nursery Andy Year 3 Ellis 

Reception Wini Year 4 Harry M 

Year 1  Tilly Year 5 Ella 

Year 2 Kane Year 6 Danny 


